
 

   

 

 

              Newborough Primary School Board 

Parents/Guardians Voting Slip  

November 2018 for 2019 Start 

 

 
Voting Instructions 

 Voting is not compulsory 

 The order seen on the brochure and voting slip was determined by ballot 

 Staff who have students at the school are considered staff and are not eligible to nominate or vote for 

parent/guardian candidates 

 All parents/guardians indicated on enrollment forms are entitled to one vote. This includes new enrollment for next 

year. 

 Voting brochure and slip have been distributed via email to all parents/guardians. Brochures and slips are also 

available at the front office and from the school website. 

 Voting will be preferential. Please rank applicants 1, 2 and 3. 1 being most preferred. 

 Place your completed voting slip in the PARENTS Voting box located on the Front Office counter or email your 

votes to John.Worthy@education.wa.edu.au 

 Voting closes at 3:00pm sharp Wednesday 5th December 2018 

 Votes will be scrutineered and counted independently by the Office of our local Scarborough MLA Liza Harvey 

 

Votes may be received via email addressed to John.Worthy@education.wa.edu.au If you vote via email you need to ensure 

your name is clearly indicated on the email and your preferences for the three candidates are clearly shown. 

 

Please rank all candidates 1 – first choice, 2 – second choice, 3 – third choice. 

Complete your name and sign the cut off slip at the bottom. Voting slips/emails that do not meet this requirement will not 

be considered. The scrutineer will check legibility and record voter participation against the parent/guardian register list 

to ensure no duplications. The cut off slip will be removed and votes counted. There will be no record kept of who votes for 

whom. 

 

   Callan Rose    
 

   Jemma Gifford   
 

   Odd Anderson    
 

-------------------------------------------------------   ---------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you are returning the slip to the front office, please clearly print your name here 

 

 

______________________________________ 
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